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In these unusual times that we are facing just want you to know MRWA is here to assist your 

communities.  It is our goal health and safety at the forefront in the uncertainty of COVID-19.  

Our circuit riders, wastewater techs, source water and energy efficiency will be moving to 

doing more remote assistance with your communities in this time.  Our staff are ready to 

assist your communities if the spread impacts your systems during this time.  We are also 

looking for operators that would be willing to assist systems if they happen to be in a need of 

an operator.  We sent out a COVID-19 Sustaining Operations checklist and in this list asked 

for operators.  If willing to assist, please provide us with which licenses you have and e-mail 

and phone number.  Please do not hesitate to contact us as we are here to help you! 

 

We are postponing all of our April water and wastewater classes as both the water and 

wastewater  exams in May and will be looking to reschedule in mid-summer so we are in the 

process of re-scheduling the dates of those classes with possibility of them being the end of 

May through June.  Once we know the dates, we will reach out to everyone currently 

registered  if there are openings in the classes you will then be able to register for the new 

dates. 

 

We have also included information on our website regarding COVID-19 and are working on 

some additional items! 

 

Tim Neumann 

Executive Director 
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